

Albert Street Primary School

Friday 8th December

Community News

What's On

Monday 11th December Volunteers' Morning Tea

Year 2 Afterschool activities

Tuesday 12th December Statewide Transition & Going Up Day

Wednesday 13th December

Whole School Swimming Fun Day

Thursday 14th December

Year 6 graduation

Wednesday 20th December

Last Day of Term 4

School finishes 1:00pm

Monday 29th January 2024

First day of school for staff

Book pack collection day

Tuesday 30th January 2024

First day of school for students

Partnership

an association of two or more people

A Partnership

Izacc—for speaking out when you know others behaviours are wrong Savannah—helping Miss Bek with lots of jobs around the school Lylah—helping Miss Bek do lots of jobs around the school

A Optimism

Shaylah—always having a positive attitude to your learning

R William—great persistence in your work this week

Royalty—enduring so many Essential Assessments without complaint

Pride

Emmett—fantastic improvement on your maths assessment



Respect

- or something of deep admiration for someone or something elicited by their abilities, qualities, or achievements.
- due regard for the feelings, wishes, or rights of others

hopefulness and confidence about the

- derived from one's own achievements, the achievements of one's close associates, or from qualities or post that are widely admired.
- 2. consciousness of one's own dignity.





The community of Albert Street PS Moe encourages everyone to dare to dream and reach their potential in supportive, caring environments. Together we recognise and celebrate our success.

Warrawee Everyone,

The end of the school year is just around the corner and we still have so many exciting events happening.

Year 2 After school Activities-11th Dec

Lisa Douglas and Daniel Burnett will be running a program with outdoor activities with dinner provided in lieu of this year's sleep over. Please ensure you have completed the on line consent and paid the \$10 if your year 2 child is participating.

Statewide Transition & Going Up Day-12th Dec

On this exciting day our year 6 will be attending their 2024 secondary school and our students will meet their 2024 Classroom Teacher and Learning Assistant. Our new preps will be attending too.

Whole School Swimming Fun Day—13th Dec

This swimming day will take place at the Moe Outdoor Pool and students will be travelling by bus. Parents/carers are welcome to join us at the pool. A free BBQ will be provided (thanks to Theircare for donating sausages). Please see the parent portal for details.

Congratulations to Burt

Burt and his mum attended the Moe Pride of Workmanship Awards at Old Gippstown to be presented with his Pride of Workmanship Award for 2024. Thank you to Jacob, Steph, Ann–Marie and Amanda for supporting Burt at this event.

Dr Monique Osborn

On Wednesday at assembly we had DJ BOOM come to pay us a visit to tell us about a free kids dance party to be held in Newborough. The kids loved his visit and are excited to attend!





Burt receiving his Pride of Workmanship Award for 2024 at the Pride of Workmanship Awards event. Congratulations Burt. Well deserved! Everyone at Albert St. PS is very proud of you!







FOOD BANK



Over the school holidays the Gippsland Christian Church will be running a food bank. It will run on a Wednesday from 10:00 until 2:00. You are able to get vegies, bread and fruit. It is in Shaw's Arcade.

ART

Each week in art children get inspired, learn something new, practise their artmaking skills and then create a final artwork.

Students from Mr Burnett's class chose one of their final artworks to exhibit at assembly. In term 1 the year 2/3's got inspired by Pablo Picasso, learnt about abstract art and practised creating portraits. In term 2 students got inspired by Henri Rousseau, learnt about creating foreground and background and then practised collaging a tiger. In term 3 they got inspired by monsters, learnt about creating balance and symmetry and then practised screen printing and sewing a symmet-



rical monster. In term 4 students got inspired by fish, learnt about texture and practised jelly-plate printing stencil fish after making their own fish scale stamps. The artwork was amazing and the students were proud of their creations.



On Thursday 6th December the Junior School Council were successful in campaigning for a bench seat to be located just outside the school gate and the ribbon was officially cut! Councillor Sharon Gibson was there to see the grand opening and was totally blown away by the thoughtfulness of our young school councillors. School Council community member Al Kurzwa and Kate from Regional Office also attended. The bench will provide somewhere for parents to sit while waiting to pick up their children and is also there for the use of the public. Member of Parliament Martin Cameron visited the students to congratulate them on the installation of their new bench. Crossing supervisor Janine was also invited and provided a magnificent bow as part of the ribbon cutting.



Reminders

Sentral—Absences

Did you know you can notify the school of absences using the parent portal? If your child is absent, please ensure you load the absence on Sentral or call the school prior to 9:00am. You can also load absences in advance if you have an upcoming event or appointment.

mats

Please ensure your child has a hat at school to wear whilst outside. If your child does not have a hat, they can be purchased from the office for \$15.

Gates/Late arrivals/Early Pickups

All gates are locked at 8:45am. If your child is late to school (after 8:45am), or needs to attend an appointment, access will be via the front gate only. At times the gate will be locked for incidents around student safety. Should the gate be locked, please call the office.

Family Pick ups and drop offs

A-G Yellow Gate

H-O Green Gate (Front)

P-Z Blue Gate

Ph: 03 5127 1966 E-mail: moe.ps.albert@education.gov.au

Website: aspsmoe.vic.edu.au Mail: PO Box 274, Moe, 3825





BUDDIES

On Thursday 7th December we had an extra special buddies session with Maria from Maria Marino Counselling and Yoga. Maria does counselling, yoga counselling and yoga with a mantra of 'Talk to heal, stretch to flourish'. We did stretches, yoga poses, breathing, dancing and meditation. There was plenty of smiles, laughing and concentration faces as we tried out the different moves and poses. On behalf of the Buddies Violet gave a big thank you to Maria for volunteering her time and skills. If you would like to know more about Maria please check out her website: https://mariamarinocounsellingandyoga.com.au/

